## MINUTES

## Town of Byron Plan Commission Byron Town Hall June 28, 2016

Chairman Steve Wessing called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.. Roll call was taken, committee members present were Steve Wessing, Rudy Dubnicka, Randy Faher, Steve Hayes, Marlin Towne, Gary LangBruttig and George Trewin. Also present was Kathy Thunes from the Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission. Others that were present were Kay Murre, Tim Buechel, Bob Simon and Robert Geiger.

Chairman Wessing read Open Meeting notification notices and postings. For the total notification method you can request a copy from Mary Laudolff, Town of Byron Clerk. Chairman Wessing asked for the last two meeting minutes to be approved. Minutes were handed out for the February 23rd, 2016 meeting and were approved as written. The minutes were handed out for the May 24th meeting and were approved as written. At this time Chairman Steve Wessing turned the meeting over to Kathy Thunes. Kathy Thunes handed out a revised Strengths and Weaknesses Report of The Town of Byron that was discussed at the May 24th, 2016 meeting. After a discussion, the board agreed on the changes.

Kathy Thunes then handed out a copy of Identification of Issues Report, that came from the Public Participation meeting held on April 27th, 2016. Each issue was written down by the public at the April 27 meeting and was discussed by the board. Under each Issue and Opportunities are: Land Use, Economic Development, Housing, Transportation, Utilities and Community Facilities, Agricultural, Natural and Cultural Resources, and Intergovernmental Cooperation. Under each area of opportunities listed above, the Public listed their concerns and opportunities that The Town of Byron has in the future. You can request the list from Gary LangBruttig, Byron Planning Commission.

At this time the meeting was opened to the public for comments and participation. Some good public comments from the floor and from committee members were discussed. Our next meeting is scheduled for August 2nd, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of Byron Hall. Public is encouraged to attend.

With no further business, Chairman Wessing asked for a motion to adjourn. Motion by Gary LangBruttig, second by George Trewin to adjourn. Motion carried at 8:30.

Respectfully,

Gary LangBruttig